
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

Dear Parents, Carers and Children, 

We are enjoying a wealth of performance opportunities at 

Sherwood over the final weeks of the Spring Term.  
 

LET’S GO SING CONCERT 

Congratulations to our Year 3 children for their fantastic choral 

performance at the Let’s Go Sing Concert this week. Our children 

preformed with superb confidence at King George’s Hall, 

Blackburn this week. Thank you to all of our parent volunteers for 

supporting the event and to everyone who came along to support 

the children.  
 

YOU ARE SPECIAL 

Coming to the Sherwood Stage next week: You are Special. 

Performed by our children in Y1 and Y2. 
 

YEAR 4 CONCERT 

Our Year 4 children are currently preparing a short concert to share 

with parents and carers on Wednesday 27th March at 9.05am. The 

children’s concert will showcase the children’s learning in their 

Music Curriculum this year. We invite two family members to join us 

in the School hall to celebrate with us. 
 

POETRY MARCH 

Throughout the month of March, we are continuing to celebrate 

poetry (in all its forms) each day. Our children have been writing 

poetry to shine the spotlight on the things that make us all unique 

as individuals. Short recitals will appear in all of our performances 

this term. 
 

GOVERNING BODY UPDATE 

Following an invitation from our Governors, we are pleased to 

welcome three new Parent Governors to our Governing Board. 

Thank you to all three parents for volunteering for this important role. 

There is no requirement for an election, as the number of 

nominations fulfilled the number of vacancies. Our School 

Community is very fortunate to have committed parent members 

on our Governing Board. Welcome to Sushant Ghorpade, Asma 

Shakoor and Luke Capper. 
 

YEAR 4 FOOTBALL 

Well done to our Year 4 football players who played in the Sir Tom 

Finney Tournament this week. We entered two teams, with one 

team finishing in fourth place. Congratulations all! 

Please visit our gallery for updates from across the Curriculum this 

week. Kind regards, Mrs J Lumb, Headteacher 

 

 

 
We are Sherwood. Each of us unique. As one family, we all thrive and excel together. 

 

Sherwood Primary School    

NEWSLETTER     15/03/2024  

https://www.sherwood.lancs.sch.uk/work/lets-go-sing/88919
https://www.sherwood.lancs.sch.uk/works


 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 

 
 

 

 

YOU ARE SPECIAL 

Our Year 1 and Year 2 have prepared a 

wonderful performance to share with our 

School community next week. 

‘You are Special’ will be performed as part of 

our 2024 Mission Statement Celebration.  
 

Please bring along your tickets on the day of 

each performance. 
 

Tuesday 19th March 2.15pm 

Wednesday 20th March 5pm 

Thursday 21st March at 5pm   

Please can our children arrive back to School 

at 4.30pm (through their usual entrance): 

Year 2 children will change into their costumes 

in School. 

Year 1 children require their grey school  

trousers or skirt and their white shirt. Thank you! 

Headteacher: Mrs J Lumb ● admin@sherwood.lancs.sch.uk ● 01772 719093 ● www.sherwood.lancs.sch.uk 

 

PTA UNIFORM SHOP 

The PTA will be holding a Uniform Sale in the 

School Hall from 3.00 p.m. on Thursday 21st 

March.  All items priced at £1 each. 
 

VOLUNTEERS NEEDED Our PTA is seeking 

volunteers to chair our committee and plan 

PTA events. Please speak to Mrs Lumb if you 

would like to get involved. Thank you. 
 

PACKED LUNCH REMINDER 

Please can we kindly remind parents to not 

send children into school with any food items 

that contain nuts. For example, peanut butter, 

almonds and chocolates that contain nuts.  

Thank you.  

 

BASE SUMMER TERM BOOKING 
Please see booking links below for the Summer term. The 

deadline for completed requests is 22nd March 2024.  

Parents will receive notification of their booking 

confirmation week commencing 25th March 2024.   
 

All parents are required to re-book for the Summer term 

please.  Thank you. 

BASE BOOKING FORM 
 

BASE WEBSITE INFORMATION 
 

OUR CALENDAR 
Please visit our Website Calendar for a look at the week 

ahead alongside an overview of our final Spring Term 

events, fixtures, visitors and educational visits. 

 

SWIMMING 
Our Year 5 swimmers are making great progress in the 

water this term. Please note that 5MH are Swimming 

again next week. Lessons are later in the morning (11am), 

so we’re back to normal drop off times please. 

 

 

 

 

 

SCHOOL BUSINESS SUPPORT OFFICER 

VACANCY 
 

We are seeking to appoint a new Business Support 

Officer to join our hardworking and committed team. This 

is an exciting opportunity to work at our outstanding 

school in a supportive and driven environment. Led by 

our School Business Manager, the new post holder will be 

an essential part of our School Administration Team and 

act as the main contact for the School. We are looking 

for someone with excellent communication and 

organisational skills.  

 

The new post holder will support the Headteacher and 

School Business Manager by leading and managing 

aspects of School administration, Pupil attendance and 

administration of our thriving Before and After School 

Enrichment Provision (BASE). 

 

Please visit the Lancashire County Council Vacancies 

website for further details or request more information 

and an application form from the School office. 

 

Fulltime: Grade 4 

Hours: 36.25 hours per week 

Salary: £23,114 - £23,893 (Pro rata) 39 weeks per year 

For an informal discussion, please contact Mrs Lumb or 

Mr Quirk at School. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 

https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=yD80pjWZyEi1fkmQ__JnSPGY_S77UWtMlCq_r6z4H9xUNUk3U05ZMTROUzg3OThCME5IOFU0M0FXWC4u
https://www.sherwood.lancs.sch.uk/page/base-booking/105695
http://www.sherwood.lancs.sch.uk/events


   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Headteacher: Mrs J Lumb ● admin@sherwood.lancs.sch.uk ● 01772 719093 ● www.sherwood.lancs.sch.uk 

 

EASTER EGGSHIBITION  
Our Easter Eggshibition will take place again this 

year. All children are invited to take part by 

decorating a hard-boiled egg (in its shell please) 

and displaying their egg in School from Monday 

25th March.  
 

Entries to the Eggshibition must be no larger than 

a shoe box please and also labelled with your 

child’s name and class. There will be prizes in 

each year group and a chocolate egg for every 

entry. We also have a Parent Category. We look 

forward to seeing everyone’s creativity fill our 

corridors in School (judging will take place on 

Wednesday 27th March). 


